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Dear Manahar:

On behalf of the MIA, and the entire natural stone industry, thank
for your generous contribuiion to MIA’s Truth About Granite
Fund. Your gift of $100,0060.00 will permit MIA to aggressively
advocate for granite, and to defend the industry against unfair and
deceptive claims and accusations.

Your support is acknowledeed and verymuch anpreciated.
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Jim Hogan

MIA Presidert-2008 MIA Fxecufive Vice
President & CEO
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